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           The Thames Stamp Club meets the second and fourth Wednesday of each month, Sept. through June, at 

7:30 P.M. at the Clark Lane Middle School, Waterford, CT.  All area philatelists are invited.  Annual dues are 

$10.00.  The club’s email is tbbee@aol.com.  The club’s address is PO Box 624, E. Lyme, CT 06333 and on the 

web at http://www.ThamesStampClub.org.   

  

May Recap 

May 11 – Zoom meeting was called to order at 1939 hours with seven members in attendance.   We finally got 

screen sharing worked out so now all members who attend have the ability to share screen during our Zoom 

meetings.  We received a thank you note from the APS for our contribution to the Mighty Buck Club.  Brian 

showed a mock-up of our proposed Thamespex Cover commemorating the 25th Anniversary of the USS Sea 

Wolf SSN 21 The usual philatelic discussions completed the evening.   

May 25 – Zoom meeting was called to order at 1939 hours with eight members attending.    I have prepared the 

dealer contract for Thamespex and distributed to potential dealers at RIPEX and New Haven.  Obie reported 

that he had reserved the Waterford Community Center for Thamespex.  We showed the first half of an APS 

Stamp Chat with Cheryl Ganz, entitled “Ways to collect Zeppelin and Air Ship Mail.”  The usual philatelic 

discussions completed the evening.   

 

June Meetings 

Jun 8 – Zoom meeting.  All are invited.  Part 2 of Presentation, “Ways to Collect Zeppelin and Air Ship Mail.” 

Jun 22 – Zoom meeting.  All are invited.  Presentation, TBD.  

 

June Stamp Shows 

3-5 Jun NAPEX’22 @ Hilton McLean Tysons Corner, McLean VA 

5 Jun 1st Sunday Show @ Holiday Inn, Dedham, MA, Ex 15A off I95 

19 Jun 3rd Sunday Show @ Eagles Wing Function Center, 10 Spruce St, Nashua, NH 

26 Jun 4th Sunday Show @ The Annex Y.M.A. in East Haven 

 

Here and There    
I will send those of you who have not yet paid their dues a gentle reminder.  Dues are $10/yr. and help us pay 

our mailing and Zoom costs.  Please mail $10 to TSC, PO Box 624, E. Lyme, CT 06333.  Owen Burns joined 

the club; welcome Owen.  You can still get your Thamespex’21 cover honoring the USS Cheyenne.  No Cover-

of-the-Month this month.  If you have a candidate for Cover-of-the-Month, please send me a scan plus a short 

write-up.   I am circulating the stamp-circuit boxes; if you want to check out the box in your home for a few 

days, let me know.  Everyone please stay healthy and safe.  The following link will take you to the APS 

Newsletter: https://stamps.org/news/c/news/p/1 

 

               Philatelically yours,  

           Tony    

           Tony Bruno 
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